

Shared Services
Directorate
2 Marsham Street
London SW1P 4DF

020 7035 4848 (switchboard)

www.homeoffice.gov.uk

BritCits [mailto:request-198997-eccb0397@whatdotheyknow.com]

Dear Britcits

[Reference 32077]

Thank you for your e-mails of 15 January and 10 March 2015, in which you ask for an internal review of your request about legal costs.

The Home Office has already carried out an internal review of this request, and a response was sent to you on 7 August 2014.

As stated in the response letter, if you remain dissatisfied with the response to your Fol request, you have the right of complaint to the Information Commissioner at the following address:

The Information Commissioner
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire SK9 5AF

The Home Office will not respond to any further requests for an internal review for this request.

Yours sincerely

D Pottinger Information Access Team

Switchboard 020 7035 4848

E-mail <u>info.access@hom</u>eoffice.gsi.gov.uk

